
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends! 

In the radiant glow of festive lights, ACTEA wishes you 
a merry Christmas!  This season, painted with the colours 
of joy and hope, is a perfect time to celebrate our collective 
journey in theological education across the breathtaking 
landscapes of Africa. 

May this Christmas season   grace   you   and   your loved 
ones with abundant joy, peace and moments of pure 
delight!  Amidst the festive spirit, let us celebrate and 
embrace the blessings theological growth nurtured 
throughout the year. 

The true essence of this season lies not only in festivity but 
in the spirit of generosity and solidarity.  Together, let’s 
unite to spread the Good News of Christ by supporting 
theological education in Africa. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Rev. Dr. David Tarus 

ACTEA, Executive Director 

director@acteaweb.org 

 
Click here  to support  ACTEA 
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